The Oklahoma Chapter of the Sierra Club supports the Attorney General’s lawsuit.  The poultry industry has had years to clean up its act, and has only begun the process in earnest after the lawsuit was filed.  There were repeated warnings prior to the lawsuit being filed that were ignored by the industry.

 

The basic philosophy of the Sierra Club is one of “polluter pays” – if you make the mess, you are responsible for cleaning it up, not the taxpayer.  Oklahoma water treatment plants, water rate payers and recreational users should not have to bear the brunt of the cleanup cost when they are not responsible for what has happened.

